Happy Thanksgiving
from KAA!

We are coming up

on our final two
weekends of The
Artists
Retrospectives
Invitational Show.

Don’t miss this
opportunity to see the
works of Werner
Kappes, Frank
Habbas, and Kermit
Adler!

Please note - we will be
closed this Thursday for
Thanksgiving.

Pop-up
Sale!

Get ready for the KAA

Members’ Holiday Pop-up Sale,
December 12-22. This show runs
for two weeks and is free for
members.

We are accepting all works priced $350 and below. If

interested, please contact us at:
kentartassociation@gmail.com to reserve a spot.

Drop off will be Monday and Tuesday, December 9th and

10th from 10-2.

Links & Resources

KAA Website — www.kentart.org
KAA Facebook Page —http://www.facebook.com
Membership Form — KAA.MemApp.2024.pdf

Calendar — KAA.Calendar.2024.pdf

Remember!

You can always find the most

current in-formation on KAA
events and activities on our
website at:
www.kentart.org
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Thank You,
Thank You

Many thanks to Mike

Spross for clearing the
brush and weeds from

the parking lot area; Jackie
Zenobia for doing a deep
clean of the building; Gino
Zenobia and Mike Spross
for hanging the present
show and to Werner
Kappes who hosted the
opening reception!

Also, thanks go out to
Linda Hubbard and
Jeanne McRoberts for
putting together the Kermit
Adler exhibit, and to Amy
and Ginny Habbas for
sharing Frank Habbas’
works with us!

Reminder

Please plan to join us

for our KAA annual
meeting and potluck,
December 14th at 11:00
at the gallery. Bring your
favorite brunch dish and
holiday cheer!




